WDCA
WEST DEERFIELD COMMUNITY ALLIANCE

03/27/2008
Deerfield Beach Sheriff Sub Station
MINUTES
Present:
Regrets:
Absent:

1. Meeting called to order

2. Approval of the minutes
3. OLD BUSINESS

4. NEW BUSINESS

Bill Gantz discussed he was thinking of running for Commissioner and asked if this
would be a problem for anyone? No comments were made.

All voted to try to meet the last Thursday of the month.
Discussion went on how to bring in DCIA. Concern was how they could be represented
with 1800 households. A decision was made to visit the master groups and

discuss further.

Bill Gantz brought up that Oakland Park is doing the same thing we are trying to do with
WDCA. Our main issue is to share what is going on in neighborhoods.

A discussion regarding parking in the neighborhoods was discussed. Some
neighborhoods have problems other do not. Riverglen sticker’s cars between 2-6. Gates

of Hillsboro covenants cover no parking on the streets.

It was brought up a meeting was held recently at the Hilton, regarding 10" street flyover
which was news to everyone.

Bill Gantz discussed the water park at TamOshanter was up for discussion in Deerfield
and could be a negative effect; he would get more info on it.

John Stevenson asked if we needed funding, it was decided no at this time.



A web site and newsletter was discussed, no action at this time.

Bill Gantz discussed foreclosed homes and he was taking a plan to the City and would
discuss with us soon.

Century Village was brought up if we should invite them?

Meeting adjourned
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